
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0048
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2020 6:10:44 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, October 18, 2020 10:56 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-10-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0048

-- Name --
Robert  Goheen

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I don't think the rate increase should be granted without investigating the accuracy of the employee data, given the
number of firings and resignations of key personnel.  I think there should be an investigation into why these people
were fired or resigned.
I'm not an accountant but I was waiting for the release of the 2019 financial Statement to see what happened to the
15 million dollars borrowed in 2018 and can't put my finger on what happened to it.
Nowhere in the Financial Statements does it give the value of the Utility.
The size and scope of the Utility continues to expand but the sole shareholder's value of 1000 shares remains
stagnant. I think there should be a separate Financial Statement for each of the Companies under the OPUC
umbrella, showing assets, liabilities, income and number of employees.
Further to this I think the shareholder, City of Oshawa, should be advised of the difference between involvement in
daily operations and accountability for the heinous activity perpetrated against the staff.

-- Attachment --
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